
STRIDERS COMMITTEE MINUTES –  28
th

 February 2013 
 
 
1)  Minutes of last meeting – 10

th
 January 2013 - agreed 

 
2) UKA changes in subscriptions 
 
Agreed to make final decision in July in preparation for AGM 
 
 
3) Chairman’s Report –  
 
Sandilands. 
No further news on the Nursery which still plans to start on April 15. But as far as I know has 
only 2 applicants so far and still has to meet with Ofsted. 
Hoping to get a new set of folding chairs for the hall. 
I have 4 volunteers to help paint the corridor so have fixed to do it next Tuesday pm.  I have all 
the supplies necessary. 
 
Croydon Half 
Now up to  476 - about 50 down on last year so probably end up with just under 500 runners. 
Awaiting delivery of our clock. We now have a finish arch and Streets Ahead are doing the 
banners for it.   
 
29 Striders volunteers so far plus potentially 10 from Tennis and 15 from streets Ahead. I will be 
doing another recruitment drive starting next week.  I will try and get those entering  to help with 
signage, early morning set up and possibly extra support for registration. 
 
4) Membership Secretary’s Report. 
 
Currently 208 paid or life members – of which 184 are first claim, 16 second claim, 8 under-18s 
 
5) Treasurer’s statement 
 
Main expenditure since the last meeting on the 10

th
 January has been on the Website - £660 

TO Geco Designs. 
We also purchased a stretcher to be able to use at club events for £126 
Entries for the CHM continue to come in at a brisk pace and now total £7,927 and taken into 
account expenditure means we currently hold cash of £7,092 for the event. 
Striders retain a cash balance of £4,456 with the only significant expenditure in the future being 
approx £2k to England Athletics. 
 
6) Kit Report 
 
7) Socials  
Wednesday nights socials : will continue with fish and chips  
21

st
 April – post marathon celebration – club bar. Food provided ? 

Possible ‘curry and quiz’ night to be organised by Mick and Hannah – in May on a Friday night  
 
8) Long runs and cycles. 
Striders Stroll on Good Friday. 
Cycle after club run on Easter Sunday 
 
Next club duathlon to be arranged – sometime in May. 
 
9) Mob Matches using parkruns 
Confirmed return fixture with Bromley & Blackheath at Lloyd Park on 9

th
 March 2013  

We are continuing to look for other clubs to hold mob matches with. 
 
10) Voting for UKA and regional councils 
Voting forms get sent to Chris. Does anyone else want to be involved in voting decisions ? 
Discussed. 
 
11) Switchback 2013 
Provisionally set for Sunday September 29

th
 

Debra Bourne is race organiser. 
Mick Turner is race secretary. 



 
12) Other events 
 
Race For Life at Lloyd Park – provisionally 21

st
 July 

Mile Time Trial to restart on 3
rd

 April – to be held on first Weds. of each spring and summer 
month at about 7.15 p.m. before club run 
Club Handicap dates to be decided 
 
13) Next committee meeting 
 
11

th
 April at Steph’s - TBC 

 
Action points carried forward : 
 

543 Chase up subs non-payers Done Mick 07/02/13 

546 Organise ‘Curry and quiz’ night ? Open Mick/Hannah 01/05/13 

547 Organise club Duathlon Open Chris 01/05/13 

548 Mile Time Trials Open Chris 03/04/13 

549 Race For Life Open  Robin/John R 01/07/13 

550 Handicap dates Open ALL 01/05/13 

     

 


